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Important! Snow Day Procedures for 2024-25
Dear Newmark Parents,

I want to take this opportunity to review our Newmark Snow Day Procedures for the
2024-25 school year.  Hopefully the following information will be helpful and clarify any
questions you may have.  These procedures are in place for inclement weather or any
other unforeseen circumstances that may close school on a regularly scheduled day.

READ SNOW DAY PROCEDURES 

As always, continue to reach out to me at 908-753-0330 if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Ms. Gina M. Borea
Principal

cc: Dr. Regina M. Peter, Executive Director
 Ms. Cynthia Allman, Executive Director

Newmark K-8 and High School
1000 Cellar Avenue, Scotch Plains, NJ  07076
908-753-0330  info@newmarkeducation.com
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